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Updated October 2017 
 

     The Renewing God’s House campaign is off to a strong start! As of September 17, 2017 members and friends have 

pledged $298,320 with $92,001 received already. Campaign leadership, working with Pastor Nick, has started moving 

forward: a line of credit is being pursued with the Presbyterian Investment and Loan Program of Presbyterian Church USA 

and an architect has been selected for the interior building projects. The architect has finished the preliminary prints and 

final working drawings are due shortly. Three contractors will be selected for bids on this project. All will have background 

checks, reference checks, and verification of insurance. We will provide more updates as our progress continues.  

     Thank you so much for your continuing support with this vital effort. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


